Today we worked at DCCK for the second day in a row, but today something was different in the kitchen.  The mood was much lighter today, and much more fun.  The staff was joking around with us the whole time while we cooked another meal for 4500 people.  Harriet, Sara, and Lindsay formed an on the spot a’capella trio, and started belting out songs from Disney movies.  One of the staff members, Freddie, didn’t take to kindly to their melodious singing, and promptly brought out a boombox and played old soul songs, and sang them all with us.  Everyone in the kitchen was singing and dancing and having a blast.  At the end of our four hours, which felt more like a half hour if that, Bo, one of the head chefs, addressed us in the break room.  He genuinely thanked us for bringing such a positive and fun attitude to the kitchen.  He told us that he always loves volunteers like us, and they are few and far between.  He told us we even calmed down Freddie, who normally stresses more than anyone in the kitchen.  It definitely made us feel extremely appreciated for our efforts, and made the trip so much more worthwhile. 
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